
Dear Prof. Ferrater: I have one other paper in Spanish that I’d be glad if you would 
review for the Journal of Symbolic Logic. It is: 
 
Gregorio Klimovsky. Problemas relativos a la definición de “Verdad Lógia” en los 
sistemas semánticos y sintáctios. Segundo Symposium sobre Algunos Problemas 
Matemáticos que se están estudiando en Latino América, Villavicencio – Mendoza 21-
25 Julio 1954, Centro de Cooperación Científica de la UNESCO para América Latina, 
Montevideo 1954, pp. 299-318. 
 
Because I am leaving Princeton so soon, I am sending you the review copy of the 
paper at once, without waiting for your reply to this card. If after examining the paper 
you decide that you prefer not to review it, then please return the review copy to me at 
402 West Iowa St., Urbana, Illinois. 
 
However, I have no objection to a very short review of Klimovsky or for any other 
reason. If you do review Monteiro’s paper, you may wish to ask a mathematician to 
collaborate (I leave that to you). My hasty superficial impression of Monteiro’s paper is 
that is a good paper, probably more original than Klimovsky, but written almost entirely 
from the point of view of abstract algebra rather than logic. Any review of the papers 
must be devoted primarily to parts of the paper that border on the field of the J.S.L., 
especially the treatment of “Brouwerian algebra” or “Brouwerian dattices” but also to a 
lesser extent the author’s treatment of lattices in general and of Boolean algebra. 
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